
  

 

Attendance 

Well done to Dragonflies winning the attendance trophy last week with 96.1% attendance!! What a great start to 
the new term! Bears have won this week with 98.75%!!. As a School we are at 91.7% coming back from half term 

can be a struggle to get back into a routine, our target is 96% but as time goes on we can get there!  

NEW Starters 

Here we have our new nursery starters 
enjoying playing outside!! 

 

 

 

  

ACHIEVEMENTS  
           These have been awarded to children  

26.04.24  and 03.05.24 
 

Captain’s Table  
 

 Justin and Jammal 
 Alfie and Lawy 
 Miley and Emmanuel 
 Mehrad and Kaylen 
 Isla-Grace and Simrit 
 Harrison and Kadie 
 Aidan and Derrick 

Behaviour  
 

 Rayan and Justin 
 Isabella and Leo 
 William and D’arcy 
 Iga and Eva  
 Rares and Diamond 
 Louie and Amanda 
 Nayra and Anayah 

Welcome to our Newsletter 

We are now trying to keep you up to date every two weeks with what is happening in and around  

School.  

RED WHITE AND BLUE DAY 

Just a reminder that on 8th May YEAR 1 ONLY 
we are asking for pupils to come in wearing red 

white and blue. 

 

Birthdays  

Happy Birthday to Suda, Zayn 
and Caleb!!  
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Phonics Reminder 

We sent a letter to parents this 
week regarding the phonics 
screening, this will be taking 

place Week Commencing 
Monday 10th June 2024 

Congratulations 

  A Big congratulations to Miss Lendon, Miss Newbanks and Miss 
McDermott for completing their final placements with us. We wish 

them every success on entering the teaching world. 

Belongings 

  Please can we remind you that all your 
children’s belongings are labelled for 
school. E.g. uniform, coats, bags and 

water bottles.  



  

 

May day Bank Holiday Monday 6th May 2024 
Last day of Term Friday 24th May 2024 

Half Term  Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May 2024 
Inset Day  Monday 3rd June 2024 

Last Day of Term  Friday 19th July 2024 
Inset Day  Monday 22nd July 2024 

 

 

We are in the process of arranging the key dates for Summer 2 term will let you know when these 
have been finalised.  

Notices  

 Can we please ask parents to make sure that we have the most up to date contact details 
including email addresses as we have messages bouncing back.  

 Just a reminder that in the morning the doors close at 8.50am if your children are late you 
need to bring them to the office and sign them in.  

 Can we also ask for any donations for aged 4-5 girls’ underwear and leggings, it would be 
much appreciated!! 

Summer Term Dates 


